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Special Assistant to Prime Minister on Youth Affairs Ms. Shaza Fatima Khawaja held a meeting 

with representatives of the food delivery app Food panda. The meeting was held in continuation 

of the government’s efforts to reduce the demand-supply gap between enterprises and people. 

Issues related to the import and economic sector were also discussed during the meeting. 

The SAPM highlighted Pakistan's young human resource. Which constitutes more than 68 percent 

of our total population. Youth can play a vital role in changing the economic condition of Pakistan. 

SAPM further talked about the importance of technical skills training and its role in raising the 

exports of Pakistan. 

Team Food panda highlighted the issues faced by private enterprises in Pakistan and endorsed 

SAPM's views about the need for an enhanced public-private partnership to reduce the major issues 

like quality control. Food panda representatives also briefed SAPM about the human resource of 

their company and shared views about the schemes initiated for their betterment.  

SAPM stated that detailed discussions are in progress with private companies to initiate several 

schemes for increasing the number of jobs in both the private and government sector. As public-

private partnerships are the need of time. Ms. Shaza Fatima Khawaja assured full support to Food 

panda management in their ventures for the betterment of youth. 

 


